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We are moving up! 

This morning the LS held Move Up Day.  Our 
students had a 
sneak preview 
for what it will 
be like when 
they return in 
August for 
school in a new 
grade.  They 
had fun, asked 
questions, and 
got to 
experience 
moving up for a 
short time this 
morning.  We 
are all so 
excited to wrap 
up another 
successful 
school year and 
head off to 
summer.

Thank you Teachers and 
Teaching Assistants 

As we approach the end of the year there are so 
many people to thank.  The Lower School has 
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Monday, June 5th 
Move Up Day 8-8:45 

Tuesday, June 6th 
End of Year LS Assembly 

7:30 in the 360 

Wednesday, June 7th 
KG Promotion 

Ceremony 360 at 8am 

Thursday June 8th 
Grade Four Promotion 
Ceremony 360 at 8am 

Friday June 9th 
Last day of school 

dismissal 11:50
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had a team approach to help this year be so 
great!  A special thanks to all the teachers for 

their time, energy, and care.  An extra special 
thank you to our teaching assistants who help in 
so many ways that often go unrecognized. We 
couldn't do it without all of you and your hard 
work and dedication to the students at TCIS.  
Thank you for helping to make the LS amazing!

Summer FUN is Summer 
Learning 

TCIS school policy is that we DO NOT assign 
homework over the Summer.  However we do have 
Summer School if you are interested and we highly 
encourage students to follow their passions, be 
creative, and keep reading and writing for fun.  
Students can track their reading they do.  They are 
encouraged to read in English, Chinese, or Thai.  
They can even track the reading you do to them as 
this is so valuable.  Celebrate learning, have fun, and 
keep up the thinking and enjoyment at home this 
Summer!   Scholastic Summer Reading program 
information went home last week you can contact 
Ms. Natt in the LS office if you need any assistance 
or if you forget your login information.

Ms. Natt you are amazing! 

In the LS we love Ms. Natt. She is there to give a 
smile or assistance at all times.  Thank you Ms. Natt 
for all you do to help make another successful year 
for the Lower School!
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MAP testing results 

The results will be sent 
home in the end of year 
report cards.  If you 
have any questions feel 
free to contact the 
school and we can assist 
you in reading the 
results of the test.

***********************************

Congratulations 
to our KG and 

Grade Four 
students on their 

successful 
promotions this 

week!

Announcements
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Move UP Day! 

We are ready for summer and ready for the next grade up!  Here is a glimpse of the 
learning and fun on Move UP 

Day!
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Parent News to Know: 

KG Promotion Dress 
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2017/2018 calendar approved!
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